
October 22nd,2012

Dearest Bruce.

The Little Fighters Cancer Trust wishes to take this opportunity to thank you for your wonderful
contribution to the "Together Fighting Childhood Cancer" Conference on Friday, September 19th,2012.

We have received only the most flattering responses pertaining to the catering, which you did. Wonderful,
amazing, tasteful, utterly professional, awesome and the best, is only a few of the compliments we
received.

Thank you for always being willing to accommodate us, and a charity budget to boot. Thank you for being
ever so punctual, having neat and professional staff understanding our needs perfectly, and serving us with
friendliness and GREAT food!

The Conference's sllccess was in no small part thanks to Bruce's Catering!

Thank you again, and, we look forward to hosting many events in the future with Bruce's Catering...our
preferred caterers by choice!

Best regards,

Mandie Erasmus
National Project Manager
Little Fighters Cancer Trust
Cell: 073 729 6155
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